
Erratum

Some time ago the '88 subscribers to Euphytica received a supplement that was dedicated
to the 40th anniversary of the SVP (Stichting voor Plantveredeling) Foundation for
Agricultural Plant Breeding.

The supplement was accompanied by a letter stating that this supplement was con-
sidered to be a gift from the publishers whereas it should have said that the supplement
was sponsored by the SVP .

The publishers apologize for this inaccuracy .
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